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The Stroke Foundation is dedicated to raising awareness, preventing stroke, facilitating research, improving 
treatment and making life better for stroke survivors.

Stroke Foundation will provide more than $205,000 to eight Australian researchers, underpinning new research projects and 
supporting future leaders in stroke. The Stroke Foundation is dedicated to raising awareness, preventing stroke, facilitating 
research, improving treatment and making life better for stroke survivors.

Projects funded included expanding the use of a smartphone app to improve communication between ambulance and 
hospital staff, research into sexuality after stroke, post-stroke fitness and how telehealth can deliver memory rehabilitation for 
stroke survivors.

The projects focus on improving the delivery of high quality stroke care, transitioning patients from the acute setting into the 
community, and management of fatigue.
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